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Scituate/Sucy-en-Brie Commitee
SCITUATE SISTER CITY PROJECT

CREATING INTERNATIONAL FRIENDSHIPS & CULTURAL EXCHANGES

Zoom Meeting February 2, 2021, 5:30 p.m.
AGENDA

Meeting Called to Order

Approval of Minutes from last Meeting

Treasurer's Report

Gift for Kerry Tondorf: a French cabernet. I still must do that.

Feedback to committee of Dec. 1 zoom meeting with Natalie Heyz,
Sophie Filleur, Anne Marie Gean and me.

. Follow-up to What do we do to keep Scituate/Sucy-en-Brie twinning

relevant during Covid?
* New idea for film festival from Jake Kovack, French teacher at
SHS.
* Cooking classes
* Video for website and Scituate Local formally intraducing who
we are and what we do,
* Video for Sucy of us and the town.

Other New Business
Meeting Adjourned
Next Meeting?



TOWN OF SCITUATE 600 Chief Justice Cushing Hwy.
Scituate, Massachusetts 02066
Telephone (781) 545-8741

Fax (781) 545-8704

JAMES M. BOUDREAU
TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

September 29, 2020

Cedric Musso
Councilman, Sucy- en- Brie
France

Dear Councilman Musso,

Bonjour from Scituate! We heard the exciting news that you are becoming the Assistant to the
Mayor of Sucy-en-Brie and as such, will no longer be the official representative for our Sister
City relationship. We wanted to extend our sincerest congratulations and to thank you for
your dedication to our prosperous relationship over the years.

Ten years ago, we forged our friendship pact, to create an alliance in which we pledged “to
respect the relationships which have been established between our two countries, to maintain
permanent ties between the governments of our towns in order to dialogue, exchange our
experiences and to implement to the best of our ability every joint action, capable of mutually
enriching the citizens of our towns; and to promote, through our exchanges and our
cooperation, the universal values of liberty, democracy, equality and a state of law”. This pact
has been honored through our adult delegations and student exchanges which continue to
grow and foster between Sucy-en-Brie and Scituate. We are grateful for our friendship, and
hope to share future experiences with the City of Sucy-en-Brie. Cedric, we wish you all the best
in your new role.

Warmest Regards,
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gﬁ Boudreau Karen B. Canfield
Ei\ty/ate Town Administrator Scituate Board of Selectmen, Chair



